

## Notice of Public Meeting

Notice is hereby given that a virtual\* Community
Outreach Meeting for a Recreational Cannabis Delivery
Service, named "Zip Run", is scheduled for:

Date: Tuesday, August 4th, 2020

Time: 6:00PM (Virtual registration from 5:30PM)

Join: ONLINE <u>bit.ly/publicmeetingziprun</u>

CALL-IN (617) 315-0704, ENTER: 129 411 9704

To participate on the phone, press \*3 to raise/lower your hand.

\*This meeting is hosted online via Cisco Webex for COVID-19 safety accommodations.

The Proposed Delivery Service business address is identified as:

253 Meridian St, Boston, MA 02128

There will be an opportunity for the public to ask questions.

If you have any questions about this meeting or have comments about the proposal, please contact:

Lina Tramelli

Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services <u>lina.tramelli@boston.gov</u> (617) 635-2681

Please note, the City does not represent the owner(s)/developer(s)/attorney(s). The purpose of this meeting is to get community input and listen to the community's positions on this proposal. This flyer has been dropped off by the proponents per the city's request